
                                     STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE:  June 13, 2014     

 

RE:  618 Freeschool Lane  (permit application #6954 ) 

 

FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Urban Forestry Manager,  

                     City of Key West 

 

An application was received for the removal of (1) Cecropia tree.  A site 

inspection was done on June 13, 2014 and documented the following: 

 

Tree Species:   Cecropia tree (Cecropia sp.)                        

                          
 



Diameter: 9.5  

Location:  50%  (too close to building, in private yard/garden area)  

Species:  50% (not on protected or not protected tree list)  

Condition:  50%  (fair, trunk has a lean. base of tree and roots exposed)   

Total Average Value =  50%   

 Value x Diameter =   4.8 replacement caliper inches 

 

Regulated tree to be 

removed  



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

Recommendations:  Recommend approval of the removal of (1) 

Cecropia tree located at 618 Freeschool Lane, to be replaced with 4.8 

caliper inches of FL#1 native dicot or fruit tree. 
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Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@keywestcity.com>

Unidentified tree

Gabel-Kim <Gabel-Kim@monroecounty-fl.gov> Fri, Jun 20, 2014 at 3:10 PM
To: Kk Work <kdemaria@keywestcity.com>

I do not know the tree. So, at this point possibility is the Cecropia. Anyone who works at the Secret Garden, still
around and know what it is?

 

Kim Gabel
Environmental Horticulture Agent
UF/IFAS/Monroe County Extension

1100 Simonton Street, Suite 2-260
Key West, Florida 33040
Office (305) 292-4504

Emails: gabel-kim@monroecounty-fl.gov

            kgabel@ufl.edu

Webpage - http://Monroe.ifas.ufl.edu

Blog – http://www.floridakeyslandscapeadvisor.com

 

 

From: Kk Work [mailto:kdemaria@keywestcity.com] 
Sent : Friday, June 20, 2014 1:28 PM
To: Gabel-Kim
Subject : Re: Unidentified tree

 

No idea.....

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 20, 2014, at 9:48 AM, Gabel-Kim <Gabel-Kim@monroecounty-fl.gov> wrote:

A Master Gardener provided this reply. I do not know the answer to her question about the tree. Do
you?
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Do the leaves turn gray brown with silver on the back when they fall?  From the picture it could be a
cecropia. 

 

 

Kim Gabel
Environmental Horticulture Agent
UF/IFAS/Monroe County Extension

1100 Simonton Street, Suite 2-260
Key West, Florida 33040
Office (305) 292-4504

Emails: gabel-kim@monroecounty-fl.gov

            kgabel@ufl.edu

Webpage - http://Monroe.ifas.ufl.edu

Blog – http://www.floridakeyslandscapeadvisor.com
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From: Karen DeMaria [mailto:kdemaria@keywestcity.com] 
Sent : Thursday, June 19, 2014 11:41 AM
To: Gabel-Kim; Kim Gabel
Subject : Unidentified tree

 

Kim:

 

I need help identifying this tree.  It is located in the old Nancy's secret garden property(end of
Freeschool Lane).  Your thoughts?

 

Sincerely,

 

Karen

 

--

Karen DeMaria

Urban Forestry Manager

Certified Arborist
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City of Key West

305-809-3768

tel:305-809-3768


 

 

Application 

 

 

 










